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Join us on  

Saturday, June 20th 

at 8:30PM  

in the Palmerton 

Park  

The Concourse Club of 

Palmerton is celebrating its 

100th anniversary and 

would like to invite the      

entire community to the   

party!  Join us for a free 

viewing of “The Wizard of 

Oz” on a giant inflatable 

screen. 

 

Bring along a blanket or 

chairs to sit on, as well as 

snacks and drinks to enjoy!  

All Park rules apply,              

Including no pets, smoking, 

or alcohol. 

 

Please contact Lisa Snell Kern at 484.515.0962 or concourseclub@gmail.com with questions. 

Raindate: Wed, June 24th 

Info will be posted at 

www.concourseclub.org 


